APR 01 1982

Docket Nos. S0-334
S0-412

Mr. 1. D. Sieber

Vice President

Nuclear Group

Duquesne Light Company

Post Office Box 4

Shippingport, Pennsylvania 15077

Dear Mr. Sieber:

Subject: Electrical Distribution System Functional Ins;ection of Beaver Valley 1&2,
Combined Report Nos. $0-334/91-80 and S0 112/91-80

This letter transmits the report of the team inspection conducted by Mr. A, L. Deida Greca
and other NRC and contractor personnel, from November 6 10 December 6, 1991, at the
Beaver Valley Power Station, Units | and 2, (BV1 and BV2) in Shippingport, Pennsylvania.
Mr. Della Greca discussed the findings of the inspection with you and other members of
Dugquesne Light Company, on December 6, 1991,

The purpose of the inspection was 10 determine if the electrical distribution system was
car-able of performing its intended sqicty functions, as designed, installed and configured.
Within these areas, the inspection focused on issues important to public health and safety,
and consisted of selective examinations of electrical divtribution system design calculations,
relevant procedures and representative records, installed equipment, intervie'vs with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.  Areas examined during this inspection are
discussed in the enclosed Inspection Report,

The team concluded that, for the areas inspected, the design implementation of the electrical
distribution system at BV | and BV2 was acceptable. However, several design weaknesses
and areas of concern were identified. Areas of particular concern were: the operation of the
auxiliary feedwater pumps under design basis accident ¢ nditions; the dyaamic capability of
the diesel gencrators 10 accept accident loads; the sizing of the cables in 4 kV applications;
and the availability of documents to support the Unit 1 design.
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